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The Mid-Year Report is Here!

23 What to know what we have been up to so far this
! y & . year? The SA Mid-Year Report was released and is
TR _ open and available for viewing! This is a

A

Executive

The SA Annual Survey was released and open throughout the back end of the month.
The over 350+ responses will guide our mission and priorities for the rest of our term
as well as provide useful information and data for ongoing projects and initiatives!

The President and Vice President are meeting with public safety bi-weekly to work on
the relationship between public safety and the student body. We have begun working
with Student Life Leadership and Public Safety Leadership to set up roundtables with
student leaders to address concerns with the protest policy and public safety. Read
more about it here. We also continue to hold a spot on the Board of Trustee-led Public
Safety Advisory Committee in which we advocate for transparent and open
communication and a focus on addressing public

safety policy in relation to the December 11th Hirst Lounge Incident. Please share any
experiences from December 11th with the committee here. We are also on the search
committee to find a new head of Public Safety. Give input into what you would

like to see in new Public Safety leadership here.

We have met with University leadership on concerns raised with the changes to the
academic calendar in the upcoming year. We continue to update the Senate weekly.
Follow @uroc.sa to stay up to date and provide any feedback here.

Option C Rightsizing is Complete! Anyone from Riverview, Southside, or Brooks was
able to utilize the plan created from working with Dining and Student Life to allow
students to rightsize their dining plan in the wake of the removal of Option D. In the
upcoming months we are continuing to meet with administration to create systematic
longer-term solutions.

Legislative

Academic Affairs Committee

We are looking for your feedback!

Seniors! If you remember from last year, you may have got emails saying that you
wouldn't graduate on time. After a meeting with the registrar's office, they changed it
so that seniors shouldn't be getting those emails anymore. If you're a senior and still
getting emails like these, please fill out the SA feedback form.

compilation of all of the initiatives, projects,
et accomplishments, and goals of the fall semester
as well as all legislation that was passed. Read
the full report here!

i JANUARY UPDATES

ACJC hosted events in
January focused on
navigating ChatGPT use on
campus! Justices visited
freshman hall lounges on the
first-year hill and first-year
quad for 2 nights to bring
attention to Al policies on
campus. In addition to
providing great food,
company, and giveaway
prizes, the event brought
insights and nuances to Al
from a student perspective:
how you can use it, when you
can use it, and what UR
policies say about it.
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https://www.campustimes.org/2024/02/05/sa-leadership-starts-bi-weekly-meetings-with-pubsafe/
https://www.rochester.edu/public-safety-advisory-committee/contact/
https://tr.ee/07-YCiMuOb
https://tr.ee/7yC4VcX_O4
https://tr.ee/eGs5B3UK6y
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScAI0Rh2hMY5HUc8b9xD8lVTWztA-CazjLBIj0G2ER7tpV-RA/viewform?usp=sf_link

